
SEEKING INSTRUCTOR FOR UNDERGRADUATE COURSE ON THINKING, JUDGMENT & 
DECISION MAKING 

STARTING SPRING 2018 
 

DEPT OF PSYCHOLOGY, BOSTON COLLEGE 
 

The Psychology Department at Boston College is seeking an instructor for an undergraduate course 
on thinking, judgment, and decision making.  The course would include non-psychology majors and 
first year students.  The course would take a non-neuroscience perspective, and would cover major 
theories and findings from a cognitive science perspective.  The course could touch on applications in 
behavioral economics and politics, but the focus would be psychology. 
 
This class would be taught in the spring semester. Beginning pay would be $6,355. We plan to offer 
this course once a year. 
 
Interested applicants should send a cv, contact information for 2 references, and a brief letter of 
introduction outlining the kind of course that the applicant could teach. 
 
Send to Ellen Winner at winner@bc.edu. 
	


